
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Airport Request for Use of Tables and Chairs 
 
DATE:  March 29, 2023 

 
The Breezy Point Airport has requested to use the City’s folding tables and chairs 
during its Aviation Day event on May 6. Representatives of the airport will be present 
during the City Council meeting on April 3 to make their request. 
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends approving the Breezy Point Airport’s request to use the City’s folding 
tables and chairs during its Aviation Day event on May 6.  
 
 
 
 


